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Next Meeting:

Wednesday March 1 at 6:00 for BBQ, 7:00 meeting


March’s Breakfast 

Breakfast will be March 11 from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. at the Creswell Clubhouse. We have sausage, bacon, pancakes, eggs, coffee, milk and juice. Come and eat breakfast! It’s $4 for breakfast and if you bring a spouse, you pay $2 extra.  

Ercoupe Wings

The first wing looks good inside. I’d like to finish stripping both pair of wings at the Wednesday meeting. We have the supplies ready to recover. Look forward to a Saturday workshop covering wings.
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Vice President Dave Petersen’s Progress
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Minutes of meeting 2/02/05:

February 1st, 2006 Meeting

The meeting started with a great spaghetti feed. I for one ate way too much!

Called to order at 7:10 PM by President Bruce Curtis with VP Dave Peterson and Sec./Tres. Randy Stout present. 24 members and guests

The first order of business was a self-introduction where the mic was passed and the members and guests took turns introducing themselves. Welcome to all.

Randy Stout asked that anyone who fly’s over his airstrip please observe the pattern and turn out (South) over his house. There have been several people who fly over the strip and continue on North over the neighbors house. He also noted that as Treasurer, it is time to collect dues. They are due from every member in the first quarter of the year. You can’t find a better way to spend $25. Bring it in or send it to EAA Chapter 31 at 1315 Inglewood Ave., Eugene, OR  97401

Len Tarantola asked if anyone in the club could help him put his Luscombe together this next Saturday after the breakfast.

President Bruce noted that our Web site is up and running finally. With the help of new member Ben Hallert, we have officially entered the 21st century!

He also asked for help with the Ercoupes wings, which he will be bringing down to the clubhouse to work on. He also noted that breakfast will again be the 2nd Saturday following this meeting.

Dave Heisley, our neighbor-member-water master has kindly put his Dahon bike up for sale, with a 50/50 split for the club. Anyone interested in this bike should be at the next meeting with an offer that Dave can’t refuse! Also, Dave is exercising his rights and turning off the water from February 2nd until February 28th.

The club is still reviewing the dandy idea that Gary Ludeke has come up with. He suggested that we set up a web cam at the Creswell Airport. After discussion, we are proceeding with fact and cost finding, but at this time, it looks good. Thanks Gary! (Stick around for a Q+A period during the

meeting!)

VP Dave Peterson asked for members who are willing to be YE pilots to please sign up. He would like to get started this spring!

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:12PM

Respectfully submitted, Randy Stout, Secretary/Treasurer

Wanted: 8.00 x 4 tubes don't have to be air worthy, just hold air, no matter how many patches

 it takes. It’s for a display.

wanted flaps for a pa 20/22.  Tom Urban 912-2197
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